



Dear Parents/Carers

03/12/24

On Thursday 12th December we will be taking part in Save the Children's Christmas Jumper Day. This year Save the Children will accept a minimum donation of £2.00 to help transform the future of children in the UK and around the world. The children can wear a Christmas Jumper instead of their school jumper/cardigan.

Please click on the link below to make a donation

https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/CJD240021215

All the money raised will go to Save the Children and will help make sure every child, no matter where they are born has food, water and a safe place to sleep at night.

If you would like to find out more about Save the Children's Christmas Jumper Day, please go to christmasjumperday.org

Thank you for your continued support.

With best wishes

YJS